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February 3, 1994 ,

. !

Docket No. 9990126'.

,

Mr. Steven S. Pirrone, President !

Gulton-Statham Transducers, Incorporated ;

1644 Whittier Avenue
Costa Mesa, California 92627

Dear Mr. Pirrone: >

SUBJECT: FUTURE NRC INSPECTION OF GULTON-STATHAM TRANSDUCERS, ;

'|INCORPORATED' -

This letter confirms the dates of March 7-10, 1994, for an NRC
inspection of Gulton-Statham Transducers, Incorporated. These

'

dates were established in a February 1, 1994, telephone
conversation between Mr. Paul Mesmer of Gulton-Statham and ,

Mr. Richard C. Wilson of the NRC. .

:

The inspection will review selected procedures and implementation
for Gulton-Statham's 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B, quality .

assurance program for supplying nuclear safety-related equipment, !

and will review the 10 CFR Part 21 reporting program. t

We look forward to your cooperation on this inspection. If you |
have any questions, please contact me at (301) 504-2961 or

'

Mr. Wilson at (301) 504-3220.

Sincerely,
i
i

Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection ,

and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ;
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Mr. Steven S. Pirrone, President :

Gulton-Statham Transducers, Incorporated
1

1644 Whittier Avenue .;
Costa Mesa, California 92627 ;'

Dear Mr. Pirrone:
;

FUTURE NRC INSPECTION OF GULTON-STATHAM TRANSDUCERS,SUBJECT: '

INCORPORATED ,

,'t

This letter confirms the dates of March 7-10, 1994,'for an NRC.
inspection of Gulton-Statham Transducers, Incorporated. These ;

'

1994, telephonedates were established in a February 1,
conversation between Mr. Paul Mesmer of Gulton-Statham and .

Mr. Richard C. Wilson of the NRC.
The inspection will review selected procedures and implementation

j

for Gulton-Statham's 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B, quality
:

assurance program for supplying nuclear safety-related equipment,
|and will review the 10 CFR Part 21 reporting program. r

We look forward to your cooperation on this inspection. . If you
have any questions, please contact me at (301) 504-2961 or :

Mr. Wilson at (301) 504-3220.
.;

Sincerel j

M :

},' , 'ldeif Jt Notrholm, Chief
-|Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection ,

and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ]
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